
Dear Families 
 
In the coming weeks, I will share the four Strategic Development Priorities of the school this year. This 
week as I will share our ambition to become a ‘Well School’; with our Sports events for KS1 and KS2 
taking place today seems most relevant. You will be able to find out more about this at a Come to 
Understand session later in the month - 28th September 9-10am with Miss Perry in the hall. Just one 
of the many exciting things to come started this week with Boogie Bounce trampolining for every class 
for just ten minutes each promoting Active Bodies, Active Minds! See a 3 minute video here for a little 
more information:  Well Schools Film - YouTube 
  
We were very proud of a group of Year 5/6 pupils who visited Abbots Solar Farm this week and took 
part in a workshop back in school with Earth Energy Education. They were learning about renewable 
energy, biodiversity and climate change. 
  
Following the concerns brought to me on Monday lunchtime regarding the unacceptable provision 
from Aspens, the Area Manager was onsite during the week to support her team to provide the meals 
that are expected. I have a follow up meeting booked with Aspens to share our concerns. Please 
email any ongoing parent/carer feedback to info@aspens-services.com. Aspens are keen to work 
with the school to ensure good provision of meals and appreciate feedback. 
  
Staying Safe: 
Just a reminder that on the playground during drop off and pick up, mobile phones must not be used. 
We thank you for your support and understanding with this. At school events like Sports Day and 
Performances, we permit phones to be used for personal use only. Please respect the wishes of all 
parents and carers by not uploading any photos or videos onto social media platforms. 
  
Dates for your diary: 
 
Tuesday 19th - Victorian Day for years 3 and 4 in school 
Wednesday 20th - Hemingford Harriers Running Club 8.05-8.35am (meet past the bike shed on the 
school field) 
Friday 22nd - Shakespeare Workshop for Years 5 and 6 in school 
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Marriott 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aKPtuRIUzHM
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